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Craig, Sondra

From: David Konrath <davidkonrath@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 8:32 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Cc: Cindy  Riplinger-Konrath
Subject: Fw: Norwood Inn

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
 
  
Good Morning 
 
  As a resident of the Town of Campbell for the past 25 years, I am opposed to your consideration of moving 
the homeless population to the Norwood Inn on French Island. 
 
 The last time a hotel [Econo Lodge] was used to house the homeless, there was nothing but trouble and the 
place was ruined in the process. 
 
 We are a small community with limited police resources and are not prepared to handle the problems this 
will bring on for us. 
 
 I am not sure why you all think our community should be responsible for taking over the City's problem other 
than attempting to wash you hands of it. 
 
This has been going on for several years now, and your band aid approach isn't working. I believe you have 
people assigned and are paid to handle the homeless and they need to step up and do their job. 
 
 You need to secure a location within the city limits, and not pass the buck to us. 
 
 Sincerely 
 
 Dave and Cindy Konrath 
 2617 Jerald St 
 French Island  
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